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MUNICIPAL TRANSIT UTILITY

Tk Community and Transit Passengers

FROM: MTU — Adam Lorentz

SUBJECT:  Grand River Station Lobby Closing 3/18/20
Service Updates

DATE: 3/17/2020

To All:

The MTU is continuing to monitor the issues surrounding COVID-19. We are following
the direction from our state and local health officials along with information from the
Center for Disease Control (CDC). With this guidance we have made the difficult
decision to close the Lobby at Grand River Station (314 Jay Street). As of now, our
operation will remain at a normal schedule. Buses will continue to use the outdoor
platform at Grand River Station as the main transfer point.

We encourage people who need passes, tokens, or general assistance to contact the MTU
at 608-789-7350.

Grand River Station at 314 Jay Street
- Main lobby will be closed starting Wednesday March 18,
- Re-open date has not been set
- Bus Platform will remain open

General Operation
- MTU will maintain a Normal schedule. The MTU will continue to monitor this
and service is subject to change.

Questions or Assistance
- Please call the MTU main office at 608-789-7350
Monday — Friday 8:00 am — 5:00 pm



